
From MD32 (Sykesville Road) - head east on  
Pine Knob Road which turns into Mineral Hill Road  
for 2.6 miles; turn right into the South Carroll Senior  
& Community Center; the South Carroll Dog Park  
will be on your right behind the Center. 

From MD26 (Liberty Road) - turn onto Oklahoma 
Road; turn right onto Mineral Hill Road; turn right into 
the South Carroll Senior & Community Center; the South 
Carroll Dog Park will be on your right behind the Center.

  �I want to join the South Carroll Dog Park! 
Enclosed is my application and check.

  �I would like to make a donation to support 
the South Carroll Dog Park. Enclosed is my 
check for $ .

Make checks payable to:

Check Memo: South Carroll Dog Park

Mail to:



For many years, there have been a growing number 
of requests for a second County dog park. Recently, 
the Carroll County Commissioners approved a request 
to utilize land behind the South Carroll Senior & 
Community Center into a dog park. The Department 
of Recreation & Parks actively worked with dedicated 
volunteers to bring the project to fruition. SCDP is 
a “Members Only” facility. Member fees are used to 
maintain the grounds and amenities.

We need the help of the community to continue to 
make this dream grow - it starts with you!

Please consider: 
	• �Becoming a member of South Carroll Dog Park! 

Visit ccrecpark.org to print and complete the 
membership application. Mail it in with your check 
for $30 dollars. (Online registration will be available 
in the future.)

	• �Give your time and talents, new volunteers are 
always welcome. Contact Recreation & Parks at 
410-386-2103 for meeting times/location.

	• �Make a monetary tax deductible donation to the 
Carroll County Park Legacy Fund (check memo: 
South Carroll Dog Park). All donors will be publicly 
recognized and mailed a receipt.

Construction and maintenance of the park is 
dependent on contributions and paid memberships 
from dog lovers like you. Donations from community 
members raised over $20,000 for ground preparation, 
fencing, signage, and other start-up costs. Donations 
will be used for park maintenance and other site 
improvements.

The annual membership to SCDP is $30. Proof of 
rabies vaccination and dog license are required.  
Applications can be found on the Department of  
Recreation & Parks website at ccrecpark.org.

	   �Approximately two-acres of  
fenced in off-leash dog area

	   �Ample parking

	   �Benches and bowls are provided,  
but be sure to bring your own water

South Carroll Dog Park is a large fenced in area 
where dogs are permitted to be taken off-leash to 
exercise and socialize with other dogs in a safe 
environment. This is the only area in any County park 
where dogs are permitted off-leash. Many backyards 
do not give dogs enough room to run. Veterinarians 
agree, exercise and socialization contribute to a 
well adjusted dog. Dog parks provide excellent 
opportunities for dog owners to socialize as well.


